
                                                    
                                 July 2014 

                                                                                         
UPCOMING EVENTS:

- Pancake Breakfast: Our next  monthly pancake breakfast  will  be held in  September.
Watch for the notice. 

- Regular  Monthly  Meeting: Our  next  monthly  meeting  will  be  held  on  Tuesday,
September 9th, at 8:00 pm, after Rosary for the Sick and Mass.

- Annual Parish Picnic: This year’s Parish Picnic will be held on Sunday, August 31st.
after the noon Mass. Bring the whole family out for great a great BBQ and good company.

CATCHING UP:

Grand Knight’s Report:

Please support the new executive for the June-Sept 2014/2015 Fraternal year

Grand Knight Michael de Faria-Neves
Financial Secretary Dave Freemantle
Deputy Grand Knight Tarcisio Rossi
Recorder Peter Finnegan 
Treasurer Brian Ennis 
Chancellor Vacant
Advocate Bob Murphie
Warden Gilles Deschenes
Inside Guard Chad Ciavarro
Outside Guard John Cabana
Trustee 3 years Vacant
Trustee 2 years Carol Kopchia
Trustee 1 year Gary Jeannotte
Lecturer Tom McLoskey

Brian Ennis graciously filled in for Bob Murphie to gather nominations and conduct the 
election.

The positions of Chancellor and Trustee 3 years were not filled. If you are interested in 
filling these positions please contact me at 604 526 0178.

The roles are as follows:

Chancellor
The chancellor has a variety of responsibilities. Primarily, he assists the grand knight and 
the deputy grand knight in the execution of their duties and oversees the council in both 
their absences. He is charged with strengthening the members’ interests in council 
activities. The chancellor is chairman of the admission committee 

Board of Trustees
The board of trustees consists of three members elected by the council and the grand 
knight, who serves as chairman of the board. They oversee the work of the financial 
secretary and treasurer, and with the deputy grand knight serve on the council’s retention 
committee. During council elections, only the three-year trustee is voted on, with the 
others moving on to become two and one-year trustees, respectively.
            
Thanks to Bro. Bruce and all the Knights who helped at the June 7 Awards dinner and the 
Altar boys Appreciation day on June 8. Both were great success.  Bro. Alain Custeau and 
his wife Jacquie were very deservedly awarded the Family of the year and Bro. Bruce and 
Bernita Mclean, Bro. Stan and Carol March and Bro. Terry and Lynda Duggan were 
presented with special appreciation certificates. 
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Alain and Jacquie Custeau

I also had the privilege of presenting the two $250 Ernie Crocock bursaries to Grade 7 
graduates at the school’s graduation ceremony on June 19. They are Raphael Andon and 
Cristian Costa (son of our Bro. Robert and Lisa Costa).

Raphael and Cristian will be attending Archbishop Carney and St. Thomas More 
respectively.

             
                  Cristian                   Raphael

I must thank Bro. Gary for making up all the certificates for the knights” awards and those 
for the bursaries

The new executive will be meeting before September to plan for the upcoming year. 
Please feel free to contact any of the executive with your suggestions for improving the 
operation of the Council.
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Have a great restful summer but do not stop looking for prospects to increase our 
membership.
              
VIVAT JESUS
Michael de Faria-Neves GK

++++Pray for PRIESTS, BROTHERS, and SISTERS …They need us – we need them++++

Program Directors Report:

None tonight.

Bruce McLean – Program Director

+++++++++ VOLUNTEERING – IF NOT ME THEN WHO? +++++++++++

      Birthdays in July:               Birthdays in August:  
                              Leo Guacher & Tar Rossi            Michael Cabana, Kurnia Carson, Alain Custeau
                                                                                        Edmund Kim, Johnny Rodriguez & Moreno Rossi.

                 
Calendar of Events:

 August 31st – Parish Picnic, after noon Mass. Bring something for the Bbq.
 September 9th - Knights monthly meeting.
 September TBD – Pancake Breakfast.

 
++++Pray for PRIESTS, BROTHERS, and SISTERS …They need us – we need them++++

Field Agent:
Michael J. Garisto
Office: 1-877-532-5632
Cell: 604-312-9799
E-mail: Michael.garisto@kofc.org  
                                                                                                                                                           
                    
REMEMBER TO KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS:

                                                
Tony Arruda; Kay Blair; Al Boire; Matteo Ciavarro; Eileen Cassidy; Joe Dorval;
Simone  Fraser,  Bonny  Gerson;  Lloyd  Gerson;  Mary  Glavin;  Leo  Gaucher;
Herman Haffner;  Bill  Kathrein;  John La Berge:  Stan & Carol  March;  Wayne
Marshall; Tom, Pat, Jamie & Paul McCloskey;  Kathy McLean; Mary Klikach;
Kenneth Klikach; Anibal Ibarra; Peggy MacDonald; John Todd: Linda Viani; Pat
Welsh; Anne Whittey; Gordon Zelko; Father John Swinkels; Fathers Basil Foote,
Stan Frytek,  David Hughes, Joseph Thoai Le, and Bill  Somerville & Br. Tom
Maddix.

         
                                        MARY, HEALTH OF THE SICK; PRAY FOR US
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